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To: greyhoundracing

Subject: Greyhound racing inquiry

Dear Director,  
 
I'm not very good with words but I have been following the greyhound issue for many years now since I got my first greyhound as a rescue 
dog from a farm where she had lived for 6years in a2metre cage and as she had failed as a racer there she lived for 6 years with rarely any 
walks, paper as bedding as she chewed up blanket or any warm bedding out of boredom. She lived like that until I had the opportunity to take 
her to live with my family and she is now 11 years old. She is the most beautiful intelligent dog as are all greyhounds and these issues of 
breeding, doping, the way dogs are euthanised, the number of  
F puppies and dogs euthanised each year need to be addressed and brought to thr Public's awareness. THIS MUST BE ADDRESSED AND 
IMMEDIATELY  
 
Sincerely,  
 
Glynnis Murray  

 
 




